DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
PROGRAM EXECUTIVE OFFICE
COMBAT SUPPORT AND COMBAT SERVICE SUPPORT
6501 E. ELEVEN MILE ROAD
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REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

August 21, 2013

Horizontal Technology Integration

Melissa Pinto
Pinto, Inc.

7612 E. 82nd
Buhler, KS 67522

Dear Ms. Pinto:

This letter is in reference to your demonstration of Go Treads at the Selfridge Air
National Guard Base on July 23, 2013 as part of the joint ground systems Enterprise
Market Investigation Process (EMIP).

Your demonstration was observed by a technical team composed of engineers,
logisticians, test representatives, and other relevant government personnel. The
team thought that the technology you demonstrated may offer substantial
advantages over the technology currently in use and had low technical and
integration risks. As a result, we intend to forward your technology idea and the
EMIP team's assessement to the Marine Corps Systems Command, the Program
Executive Office Land Systems, the Program Executive Office Ground Combat
Systems, and the Project Manager Offices for Force Projection, Transportation
Systems, Joint Light Tactical Vehicles, and Mine Resistant Ambush Protected
Vehicles for potential follow-up. These organizations will determine if any additional
information is required or if any further action will be taken on your technology as a
result of the EMIP demonstration.

Neither this letter nor the demonstration of your technology constitutes an
endorsement of your product by the Government.

If you wish to discuss your submission in more detail, please contact Mr. Robert
Dziewit, 586-239-2717, robert.dziewit@us.army.mil.

Sincerely,

.
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Fred Williams
Product Director,
Horizontal Technology Integration



